
                  
           
          

         
       

          
             

          
              

                 
            

              
           

            
            

 

Garrett Huff, of Templeton, has been appointed to the State 
9-1-1 Advisory Board. Huff has been Deputy Fire Chief at the 
Santa Barbara County Fire Department since 2024. He has held 
multiple other positions with the Santa Barbara County Fire 
Department since 2005, including Division Chief, Emergency 
Medical Services Training from 2021 to 2024, Battalion Chief and 

Deputy Fire Marshal from 2019 to 2021, Fire Captain from 2013 to 2019, 
Engineer/Inspector from 2010 to 2013 and Firefighter/Paramedic from 2005 to 
2010. Huff was a Firefighter/Paramedic at City of Paso Robles from 2003 to 2005. 
He was a Reserve Firefighter at the City of Culver City from 2001 to 2002. Huff was 
a Firefighter at the California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection/San Luis 
Obispo County Fire Department from 1999 to 2001. He is a member of the 
California Fire Chief’s Association. Huff received his Bachelor of Science degree 
in Fire and Emergency Management from Kaplan University. This position does not 
require Senate confirmation, and there is no compensation. Huff is a Democrat. 


